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Nevada Medicaid Will Use Federal Upper Limit Pricing 

Provided by Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services for 

Outpatient Drugs 

Effective May 1, 2016, Nevada Medicaid will include the Federal Upper Limit (FUL) price provided by the Centers 

for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) in the pricing algorithm for outpatient drugs.  This new FUL is more 

current and will provide more fair reimbursement than the previous FUL methodology.   


